
TOWN OF LIVONIA 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING ON THE PRELIMINARY BUDGET OF THE TOWN OF 

LIVONIA, NY FOR THE YEAR 2024 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the preliminary budget of the Town of Livonia for the fiscal year 

beginning January 1, 2024, including general town funds, highway funds, fire protection district funds, 

ambulance district funds, and light district funds has been completed and filed in the office of the Town 

Clerk of the Town of Livonia, 35 Commercial Street, Livonia, NY, where it is available for inspection 

by any interested person during office hours. Pursuant to Real Property Tax Law Chapter 258 § 495, an 

exemption report is attached to the preliminary budget and includes every type of exemption granted by 

the taxing authority and the cumulative impact of each type of exemption, the cumulative amount 

expected to be received from recipients of each type of exemption as payments in lieu of taxes or other 

payments for municipal services, and the cumulative impact of all exemptions granted. 

 

The Town Board of the Town of Livonia shall continue a public hearing on said preliminary budget at 

7:00 PM on Thursday November 16, 2023 at the Town Hall, 35 Commercial Street, Livonia, showing 

such changes, alterations and revisions as shall have been made herein by the Town Board of the Town 

of Livonia.  At such hearing, any person may be heard in favor of or against the preliminary budget as 

compiled or for or against any item or items therein contained. 

 

The following are the proposed 2024 salaries of certain Town Officers of the Town of Livonia: 

Supervisor $40,257; Councilmember $8,477.07; Town Clerk $49,283; Highway Superintendent 

$73,460; Justice $16,580. 

 

The Town Board will convene a Special Meeting following the conclusion of the Public Hearing, at 

which it may conduct any lawful Town business. 

 

Hayley Anderson,  

Town Clerk of the Town of Livonia 

Publication Date: October 26, 2023 

 

 


